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NAIDOC Week Success 
On We are thrilled to report the success of our annual NAIDOC Week celebration held on 
Thursday, July 11. This year, we hosted a fantastic free inflatable fun day at the PRACC, and it 
was an absolute blast! 
The day featured three enormous inflatables that kept the kids entertained for hours. In        
addition to the inflatables, there were numerous other engaging activities and a free sausage 
sizzle that everyone enjoyed. 
We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Wheatbelt Aboriginal Health Service and 
Moorditj Youth for their invaluable participation. Their interactive tables provided endless fun 
and learning opportunities for the children. 
A special shout-out goes to Malcolm Jetta for his excellent BBQ skills, ensuring everyone was 
well-fed throughout the day. Additionally, we are grateful to Malcolm, Irene, Kristy, and Gloria 
for their contributions to our special NAIDOC Week video. You can watch this wonderful video 
on our Facebook page. 
We are deeply appreciative of everyone who attended and made the day such a resounding 
success. It was truly a great day enjoyed by all. Thank you for celebrating NAIDOC Week with 
us! 
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